10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

DR. C. C. BRADLEY,
CABINET OFFICE

Thank you for the draft message for the Prime
Minister to send with the NERC brochure "Our
Future World". The Prime Minister has seen this
but feels that a document of this sort containing
a personal message of the kind proposed could be
misconstrued. She would therefore prefer the
larger print run to be distributed simply as it
is.

DOMINIC MORRIS

18 May 1989




